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I support HB3068.  It would behoove our children to have another option which is 

outside the box of traditional education. Each student has their own story and 

situation and for those who could test and receive a GED which doesn't have a 

stigma of "drop out" attached to it would be beneficial for the student as well as the 

workforce.  


